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iCan Shine Bike Camp Huge Success  

 
FSRC partnered with the Madison Area Down Syndrome Society and the national iCan 
Shine Bike Camp to support 32 children and youth in learning how to ride a two -wheel bike 
over five days during the week of August 5.  On Monday the campers felt trepidation and 
uncertainty as they started to ride their bikes with rollers around the gym at Cardinal 
Heights Upper Middle School in Sun Prairie.  With the help of many enthusiastic volunteers, 
campers gained skills and confidence each day, resulting in many participants riding inde-
pendently by Friday.  Not everyone was able to achieve complete independence by the end 

of the week, which did not matter.  The experience was about feeling empowered, increas-
ing skill, and having fun doing a typical outdoor kid activity.   
 
There was much laughter and many tears of joy throughout the week that is hard to cap-

ture in words.  Many thanks to all of the volunteers, parents, and camp sponsors who 
helped create the possibility for this event to happen.  FSRC looks forward to sponsoring 

the five day camp again next year during the week of August 4.  To learn more about iCan 
Shine Camp, go to www.icanshine.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Support & Resource Center   W W W . F S R C D A N E. O R G  

Reminder ð Please designate the Family Support & Resource 

Center during the fall United Way Employer Campaign  

Heidi Rossiter, Executive Director 



Agency News  

Keeping Dane County families together by providing resources to support and care for children with significant disabilities at home 

 
 
 
 

 

 

GOODBYE FROM PAM STAAB after 26 years 
 
Working at FSRC has been a wonderful ride of opportunities and challenges while getting to know 

many families and kids.  I have learned much, laughed a lot and cried a little.  It is now time for 

me to retire with the memories of working for a great agency that does really good work for our 

kids and community.  

 

I will miss each and every one of you and wish only the best for all.  To my fabulous coworkers, I 

say carry on --  keep focused on the outcomes that your families dream for their children and 

donôt get bogged down in the paperwork.   

 

Hopefully I will run into you at some point doing fun things in the community and we can share a 

laugh or a cup of coffee.  THANK you.  Thank YOU.  CU  Pam  

GOOD TIMES AT THE PICNIC 

Over 300 people enjoyed the annual FSRC family picnic at McKee Farms Park on August 24, which 

included great weather, food, activities, and plenty of time to socialize.  New this year was the Faces 

of FSRC wall which captures the creative work of many children and adults.  Stop by the FSRC offices 

to see it hanging in our hallway!  Thanks to everyone who sponsored and participated in this fun 

event.  
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